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Mayor Mark Begich appointed the following individuals to the Section 36 Citizens Advisory Committee.  
Over the next year or more, they will provide the primary citizen comment and guidance for the 
development of a master plan for Section 36.  They will provide input on the vision of the park and 
participate in public workshops, meetings and formal review of the master plan at each stage of its 
development process.  The master plan will govern development of this regional Natural Resource Park 
with community uses that are sensitive to its hillside location, natural resources, scenic vistas, recreation 
and outdoor educational opportunities and connections to adjacent lands, including Chugach State Park. 
 

• Teresa Benson, Chugach National Forest 
• Susanne Comellas, Rabbit Creek Community Council 
• Laurie Holland, Bear Valley Community Council 
• Louise Hooyer, Heritage Land Bank Advisory Commission 
• Jerry Lewanski, Former Director, Alaska State Parks 
• Julian Mason, Chugach State Park Advisory Committee 
• David McGivern, Alaska Pacific University Outdoor Studies 
• David Mitchell, Great Land Trust 
• Victor Mollozzi, Parks & Recreation Commission 

 
Information will be publicly available throughout the master plan process on the project website located 
at: http://www.muni.org/parks/Section36MPHome.cfm  
 
 
General Project Schedule 
 

Winter 2009          Stakeholder Interviews  
Initial Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting 

 
Winter 2009        Develop Conceptual Site Plans 
Spring 2009                Public Review of Conceptual Site Plans 
Fall 2009              Public Review of Master Plan 
Fall 2009/Winter2010     Final Master Plan Completed 

 


